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Oban Lorn and the Isles Community Safety Forum Update 

 

1. Purpose 
   

The purpose of this update is to provide Area Community Planning 
Group members with bullet point highlights of matters discussed at 
the Oban Lorn and the Isles Community Safety Forum meeting 
held on the 26th of November 2014 

   
 

2. Key Points 
  

   
  • Road Safety activity was highlighted and information was 

provided on footway improvements and extended barriers 
outside of Oban Joint Campus following concerns from the 
School and Parent Council. Other activities were car seat 
clinics for parents and pedestrian training for primary 3 
pupils.  

• Scottish Fire and Rescue updated the Forum on the recent 
Bonfire Strategy which was a success. The service also 
updated the Forum on the Cut it Out Campaign which is a 
young driver initiative delivered to S6 pupils in Oban High 
School to teach them about safe driving in Argyll and Bute. 

• The Forum also received updates on recent activity from 
Environmental Health, Police Scotland and Loch Watch 
Loch Awe 

• The interim Chair advised that a new Chair of the Oban, 
Lorn and the Isles Community Safety Forum will be 
appointed at the Oban, Lorn and the Isles Area Committee 
on 10th December  

 

3. Further Information 
  

  The  minutes of the meeting can be found at the following link 

http://www.argyll-

bute.gov.uk/moderngov/ieListMeetings.aspx?CId=419&Year=0  
 
Date of next meeting – to be confirmed 



 

 

   

 

 
4. 0 SOA Outcomes  
 

Outcome 6: Safer and Stronger Communities  
 
 
 
For further information please contact:   
 
Robert Cowper, Community Safety Coordinator 

 

Tel 01436 658831 


